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13th European Congress of Neuropathology 
Welcome from the Congress President 

Bela Kubat

Dear friends and colleagues,

A very warm welcome on behalf of the 
Organizing and the Scientific Program Com-
mittees to the 13th European Congress of 
Neuropathology! The city of Maastricht was 
chosen as a location not only because it is 
a lovely historic city but also for its modern 
European history. The Dutch Neuropathol-
ogy Society and the colleagues from the 
other Benelux countries consider it an honor 
to organize this congress together with the 
European Confederation of Neuropathologi-
cal Societies (Euro-CNS). Being small societ-
ies, we were very grateful to find colleagues 
from other countries who participated in 
the scientific programming, making the con-
gress genuinely European.

The speed with which science develops 
and innovates is exponentially increasing, 
opening new insights in disease pathophysi-
ology, genetical and otherwise, and enabling 
the development and implementation of 
novel diagnostic and therapeutic proce-
dures. The worldwide spread of diseases, 
such as COVID-19 infection, poses new chal-
lenges in medicine in general, and specifi-
cally also in the field of neuropathology.

The scientific program of the congress 
aims to address these challenges, combin-
ing clinical innovations with research. The 
program encompasses 8 main themes with 
international speakers and an introductory 

Editorial

keynote lecture. In addition to the symposia, 
the themes are accompanied by workshops 
enabling active participation. Those who are 
interested or intrigued can even take a small 
detour into forensic neuropathology.

I would like to thank all colleagues from 
the Organizing and the Scientific Commit-
tees and from Euro-CNS for their support, as 
well as all the expert speakers who agreed 
to participate in the program. We are very 
grateful for the support from our various 
sponsors and exhibitors as well.

We welcome you warmly to the 13th Eu-
ropean Congress of Neuropathology and 
hope that you will spend an enjoyable time 
at the congress, meet colleagues, starting 
collaborations and make new friends.

On behalf of the Organizing and  
Scientific Committees 

Bela Kubat,  
Maastricht, the Netherlands

Congress President


